


 Ofgem state in 2.13 the following “There are advantages to putting day-to-day 
decision making in the hands of experts who understand the systems and processes 
that are being changed in more depth than Ofgem can. Delivery of industry change 
programmes is something that can and should be led by the relevant experts. 
Ensuring that all day-to-day responsibility for managing the delivery of this 
programme sits with industry will free up Ofgem resources to focus on our core 
regulatory priorities rather than managing delivery.”

There is a risk that industry, consumers and the wider public perceive that 
Ofgem have “washed their hands” of taking an appropriate role overseeing this 
programme. 

There is a risk that governance arrangements are not appropriate to oversee 
the activities of the SRO as the SRO would be responsible for establishing 
governance structures and managing the governance. Mitigation of this risk 
could be achieved by Ofgem taking on the direct management of the 
governance role and creating a programme board comprised of senior industry 
representatives.
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